Date: Thursday, 8 April 1993 4:23pm CT

To: GIORDANO/BOB

From: ESTABROOK/MARK

Subject: FCSR 93-266 (Your E-mail 4-6-93)

Dear Bob:

Thank you for keeping me informed of Capt Bill Gillespie's FCSR. Please be advised that I have retained the services of an attorney that specializes in matters such as these, and I believe you spoke with him on March 24, 1993. Through that conversation I learned that the FCSR system is completely voluntary in nature. On the advice of counsel, I did not choose to submit a statement as requested in your letter of March 23, 1993. It is my intention, however, to cooperate fully with the FAA through my attorney, should they decide to move forward with the alleged deviation. I am concerned about the use of the pronoun "we" which was used in the statement submitted by F.E.C. Flight Safety Department to the SLC FSDO, as I did not assist Capt Gillespie in the composition of his statement, nor did I approve its final content. So please let your records reflect this correction of a potentially misleading statement. Should you have any questions please feel free to contact my counsel, Alan Armstrong (404)451-0313. Regards, Mark

PF 1=Help 2=Exit 3=Return 4=Query 5=Action 7=Backward 8=Forward

EMCC0000